Swift Creek Elementary
PTA Meeting Minutes
April 15,2014

Jennifer Rose, PTA President, called the meeting to order at 6:00 in the gym.

The minutes from March were reviewed and approved by Kristin D’Amelio and Alicia Haskell; first and second
motions, respectively.

Treasurer Report

Kim Partin reviewed the budget and supplied copies at the front of the gym. The Spring Book Fair did well and we
were able to buy a lot of books for the Media Center. Our main expense is the yearbooks and they will be paid for
by the yearbook sales. Please email Kim with any questions. Thank you for supporting our school and participating
in the activities.

The PTA Executive Board for the 2014-2015 School Year was nominated and announced during our March PTA
meeting. The following parents have accepted the nominations.

Dina Goembel, President

Elizabeth Worthy, Vice-President 1
Jeanie Chang, Vice-President 2
Secretary, Marie Dexter
Treasurer, Kim Partin

Jennifer called for any further nominations and then closed the nominations. First and second motions to approve
the nominations were agreed by Megan Sedaghat and Susan Woodard, respectively. The executive board will be
sworn in at the PTA meeting next month.

New Business
+*» MocTeacher Night has been cancelled. We plan to do a Chick-fil-A night on May 22™ from 6:00-8:00pm. A
form will be sent home to take with you that night. Our school will only get a percentage of the sales if
you turn in the form to Chick-fil-A.
«»+ Spring Fling is May 26" and the rain date is May 27" Grade parents will be reaching out for help with this
event.
5t grade Jelly Beans celebration is June 11"
5™ grade graduation is in the morning of June 12"
5t grade talent show is in the afternoon of June 12th
EOG preparation is underway. We need proctors so please consider volunteering. Specific dates and
times will be announced soon.
+» There are many PTA committees that need a chairperson. Please consider volunteering so these events
and programs can continue. There is a sign-up poster at the front of the gym. For more information
please contact Jennifer Rose.
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Principal Report, Ms. Wade
Thank you for coming out tonight. You are in for a real treat (Wizard of Oz performance). We are still receiving
allotments for incoming kindergarteners. Please consider volunteering for the PTA.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 and the Drama/Chorus performance of the Wizard of Oz began.

Our next PTA meeting will be held on May 13" at 6:00pm in the gym. A second grade concert performance will
follow the PTA meeting at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted by Ingrid Bowman, PTA Secretary



